
 
 

143 East 43rd Street, New York, N.Y.  10017 
Rectory Telephone: (212) 682-5722      Sunday, June 11, 2017 

Website: www.stagneschurchnyc.org             Email: church@stagneschurchnyc.org 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday: 8:30, 10:00,  
11:00 AM (Tridentine Latin Mass), 
12:30, 5:15, and 7:00 PM 

Please note the church closes at 8PM. 
 

Weekdays: 7:10, 8:10 AM,  
12:10, 12:40, 1:10, and 5:10 PM 

Saturday: 8:10 AM, 12:10, and  
5:10 PM (fulfills Sunday obligation) 
 

HOLY DAY MASS SCHEDULE 
 

5:10 PM (V igil Mass) 
 

7:10, 7:40, 8:10, 8:40, 
11:40 AM, 12:10, 12:40, 1:10, 1:40, 
5:10 (High Mass), and 6:10 PM 

 

CIVIC HOLIDAY  

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

8:10 AM, 12:10PM, and 1:10PM 

 

EXPOSITION OF THE  

BLESSED SACRAMENT 
 

Weekdays: 1:50–4:55 PM   
 

First Friday: 8:40AM –12noon and 
1:50–4:55 PM 

 

(Vespers and Benediction at 4:55 PM)  

 
 
SERVED BY 
 

Rev. Michael J. Barrett S.Th.D., Pastor 
Rev. Robert J. Brisson, Parochial V icar 
Most Reverend John O’Hara,  
 In Residence 
Rev. William Elder, In Residence 

 

 

RECTORY OFFICE HOURS 
 

Weekdays: 10:00 AM–5:30 PM 

 

Saturday and Sunday: Closed 

CONFESSIONS 
 

Weekdays: 7:30–8:30 AM,  
12:40–1:40 PM, and 5:00–5:30 PM 

 

Saturday: 11:45 AM–12:30 PM,  
4:45–5:30 PM 

 

FIRST FRIDAY VIGIL 
 

Opens with Mass at 5:10 PM 

Closes with Benediction at 7:00 PM 

 

DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET 
 

Weekdays: 3:00 PM 

 

NOVENAS & PRAYERS 
 

Monday: Miraculous Medal 
 

Tuesday: St. Agnes 
 

Wednesday: Saint Michael 
 

Thursday: St. Agnes 
 

Friday: Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 

Novenas follow the 7:10am, 8:10am, 

1:10pm, and 5:10pm Masses only. 
 
 

HOLY ROSARY 
 

Weekdays: after  the 5:10 PM 
Mass 
 

Saturday: after  the 12:10 PM 
Mass 
 

BAPTISMS 
 

Baptisms of children should take place 
as soon as possible.  Please make ar-
rangements one month  
before your preferred date. 

 

WEDDINGS 
 

By appointment at least six months in 
advance.  Pre-Cana is required. 

 

 

SAINT AGNES BOOKSTORE 
 

Open Sunday: 12:00 Noon–2:00 PM 

 

Weekdays: 12:00 Noon–2:00 PM 

 

Saturday: Closed 
 

(212) 599-7588 
church@stagneschurchnyc.org 

 

 

 

MUSIC OFFICE 
 

Mr. Heitor Caballero  
sacredmusic@stagneschurchnyc.org 
 

 

 

LEGION OF MARY   
 

Meets every Thursday at 6:30 PM 

 



CHURCH OF SAINT AGNES NEW YORK, N.Y. 

June 11, 2017 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity  
Trinity Sunday 

(Tridentine Latin Mass) 

“The Voice of Padre Pio” Magazine 
 

 We have great news for those interested in sub-
scribing to “The Voice of Padre Pio” magazine. Pub-
lished in Italy, it can be difficult to obtain in the Unit-
ed States, although an English version is available. 
Online subscriptions can also be discouraging, espe-
cially when prices are given in Euros. However, the 
National Centre for Padre Pio in Barto, PA is happy 
to help those in the United States & Canada who wish 
to subscribe. Just follow the instructions below: 
 

Mail a check for $25, payable to National Centre for 
Padre Pio, Inc., with “New subscription” in the 
memo. Be sure that your name and address are legible 
so your magazine ships correctly.  
 

Send your check  to: 
 

National Centre for Padre Pio, Inc. 

P. O. Box 206 

Barto, PA 19504 USA 
 

Note: “The Voice of Padre Pio” is a $21.00/year sub-
scription in the English Language, but the first year 
costs $25.00 as it includes a back issue. This is a bi-
monthly magazine. 
 

 MANY thanks to the gracious Julia Calandra-
Lineberg of The Centre for sharing this information! 

What’s new in the bookstore? 
 

 Stop by the St. Agnes bookstore to check out our 
new premium 7-day candles. These pillar candles are 
really beautiful and feature favorite Saints such as St. 
Anthony, St. Jude, St. Pio, and St. Michael. Of course, 
we also have our Lord in the image of  
Divine Mercy and an especially beautiful 
Our Lady of Fatima candle.  

2nd Collection this weekend… 
 
 The National Collection for Black and Indian 
people continues as the embodiment of the Church’s 
concern for evangelizing the Black and Indian peoples 
of the United States. The funds are distributed as 
grants to dioceses throughout the United States, sup-
porting and strengthening evangelization programs 
which otherwise would cease. Please be generous in 
supporting this good work!  

Vocation Discernment for Women with the 

Dominican Sisters of Hawthorne, NY 
 

 We invite young women who are discerning a 
religious vocation to join us for a weekend of sharing 
in our life of prayer and apostolate.  
 If you think God is calling you, you owe it to 
yourself and to God to explore the possibility that you 
may have a religious vocation. A first step to finding 
this answer is to visit religious communities, get a 
sense of their life, and try to identify the apostolate 
that would suit your vocation. 

 

When:  Friday, July 14 - Sunday, July 16, 2016  
Where: Rosary Hill Home  
              600 Linda Ave.  
              Hawthorne, NY 10532  
Website:  www.hawthorne-dominicans.org  
Contact:  Sister Alma Marie, O.P.  
E-mail:  vocationdirector@hawthorne-dominicans.org  

Phone:  845-745-1319  
 

Cost:  Free. Reservations are required.  

March for life NYC 2017 
 

 Join the Catholic Newman Club of The City 
College of New York for their March for Life 

NYC event on June 24th, from 7:45am-11:45am. 
The day begins with Mass at The Church of the 
Holy Cross, followed by a march to a local abor-
tion clinic for prayer, and concluding with a pro-
life talk at The Church of St. Agnes. Mass will be 
offered by Fr. Peter Pilsner, who will also be the 
speaker at the talk later that day. For more infor-
mation, contact lifeinthewomb4all@gmail.com. 

In Loving Memory… 

 

 The bread & wine that will be Consecrated at 
our Masses for the week of June 11th has been donat-
ed in loving memory of Altagrace & Aristide Francis. 
May they rest in peace.  

In Thanksgiving… 

 

 A generous, longterm donation for our  
Sanctuary Lamp has been made in thanksgiving by 
Mr. & Mrs. Roberto Adsuar.  



TRINITY SUNDAY 

Father’s Day Spiritual Bouquet 
 Now is the time to enroll your loved one into  
St. Agnes’s Father’s Day Spiritual Bouquet. Pick up 
an envelope in the rectory office, fill out your infor-
mation, and include your offering. Your envelope will 
be placed on the Altar for the month of June. You will 
also receive a special Mass card to send to your inten-
tion.  

Our Lady of Fatima: 100 Years 
 

Plenary Indulgence for June 13th 

 We remind you that The Holy Father has ap-
proved a special Plenary indulgence to “the pious 
faithful who visit with devotion a statue of Our Lady 
of Fatima solemnly exposed for public veneration in 
any church...during the days of the anniversary of the 
apparitions, the 13th of each month from May to Oc-
tober 2017, and there devoutly participate in some cel-
ebration or prayer in honor of the Virgin Mary.” 
Those seeking an indulgence must also pray an Our 
Father, recite the Creed, invoke Our Lady of Fatima, 
AND fulfill the “usual conditions” of Confession,  
receiving the Eucharist, and saying prayers for the in-
tentions of The Holy Father. St. Agnes has a statue of 
Our Lady of Fatima on the west side of the church, 

near the sacristy. 

Source: Maria Ximena Rondon, Catholic News Agency, 12/6/17. 

Praying the Rosary for Vocations:  
Pick up a brochure! 

 
 Praying the Rosary for vocations is an excellent 
way to help the Church. The Lord said, “The harvest 
is plenty, but laborers are few.” He needs help! The 
word vocation means, literally, a calling. We are in 
desperate need for men & women to answer God’s 
Call. Today, with a shortage of Religious, we must 
remember there isn’t a shortage of Calls. There is,  
rather, a shortage of those who Answer. Please pray 
for those who are Called. Pick up a copy of the 
“Rosary for Vocations” brochure in the narthex. It 
contains reflections on the Luminous Mysteries that 
support (1) The universal vocation to be holy, (2) Vo-
cations to marriage, (3) Vocations for permanent dea-
cons, (4) Vocations to Religious life, and (5) Voca-
tions to the Priesthood. The Luminous Mysteries fo-
cus especially on the public ministry of Christ, so this 
Rosary is a simple but fruitful prayer for vocations.  

Consider Catholic Schools! 
 

 Did you know there is a website dedicated to 
providing information on Catholic schools in our 
Archdiocese? Did you know that, in October 2016, the 
Archdiocese of New York’s Catholic Schools Office 
received the National Catholic Education Associa-
tion’s (NCEA) prestigious St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 
Award for Leadership in Catholic Education? Find out 
what our schools have to offer! Visit the website at 
buildboldfutures.org. You can locate locate a school, 
search FAQs, and even apply! Pre-K, elementary, and 
high school options are all included on the site. Finan-
cial aid information is available, too. You can also 
stay current with news by signing up for e-mail up-
dates.  
 

What else will you find? 
 

• School year calendars & transportation infor-
mation are posted to the site. 

 

• Information on the “Pre-K for All” program that 
offers education for 4 year-olds at no cost. Yes, 
the Archdiocese is participating!  

 

• Read about Common Core Learning Standards 
(math & English/literacy) offered for our elemen-
tary schools. Bilingual fact sheets are available - 
look for the link! 

 

• Download a comparative list of all 46 Catholic 
High Schools in the Archdiocese of New York. 

 

Anything else? 
 

• A Spanish version of the site is available (click the 
Espanol link at the top right corner), as well as a 
bilingual helpline at 646-794-2885.  

 

• Looking for a school outside of NYC? Check out 
the “Regions/Partnership” section that links you to 
other offices.  

 

• View their Annual Report for 2015-2016, availa-
ble on the lower left side of the main page.  

 

2017 - 2018 Admissions are open now!  
 

 The mission of the Catholic Schools of the 

Archdiocese of New York is to ensure our 

schools are Christ-centered, academically excel-

lent, and welcoming communities that teach stu-

dents to be life-long learners and leaders ener-

gized by fidelity to Christ, the Church, and one 

another. 



 Papal Blessing for your special anniversary 
 

 Did you know that you can get a Papal Blessing, in 
the form of a printed certificate, to celebrate a special anni-
versary, birthday, or wedding? You will need to mail infor-
mation to the Apostolic Nuncio in Washington, D.C, but it 
is easier than you’d think and its all organized here in the 
USA.  
 

Necessary materials include: 
 

• A written recommendation from a parish priest of the 
persons to receive the Blessing (sample provided 
online at the link below). 

 

• Names of those to receive the Blessing, type of event, 
and date. 

 

• A $20 offering, payable by US check.  
 

A clear set of (very doable) instructions can be found 
through the Respect Life website at NYfamilylife.org. 
Look for the section on the 50th Anniversary Jubilee Mass.  
 

As an extra help, the exact address of the instructions is at: 
http://nyfamilylife.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/11/
Papal_Blessing_2012.pdf 

Jubilee Mass Moved 
 

 The annual Golden Jubilee Wedding 50th Anniver-
sary Mass, celebrated at St. Patrick’s Cathedral, has been 
moved from June 11th to June 18th. While tickets for  
celebrating couples are sold out, there is seating available 
in a non-reserved section.  
 

 Are you celebrating your 50th wedding anniversary 
this year and not participating in the Mass? If so, you can 
still receive a certificate from the Archdiocese. Stop by the 
St. Agnes Rectory office no later than Friday, June 16th. 
Please bring proof of your marriage in 1967. You will also 
need to be a registered member of St. Agnes and a Catholic 
in good standing. This certificate offer is available to cou-
ples only. 

Eighth Annual NY Catholic Bible Summit 
Saturday, June 17th, 2017 
New York Catholic Center 

350 East 56th Street, Manhattan 
  

 Discover new insights on Sacred Scripture with in-
ternational Bible scholars and keynote speakers, Thomas 
Cardinal Collins of Toronto (English) and Carlos Cardinal 
Osoro Sierra of Madrid (Spanish). Join Archbishop Chris-
tophe Louis Pierre, Apostolic Nuncio of the Holy See to 
the United States, for the opening Mass. Meet Dr. Roy Pe-
terson, President of the American Bible Society, and enjoy 
a preview of the soon-to-open Museum of the Bible with 
the museum’s President, Cary Summers.  
 

 Sponsored by the Archdiocesan Catechetical Office 
and American Bible Society. Fee: $25 per person. For de-
tails on all the speakers and information on registration, 
visit www.nyfaithformation.org.  



JUNE 11, 2017 

Serving the ill & homebound… 

 Those who are homebound can receive the Anointing 
of the Sick and/or Holy Communion. Please contact the 
rectory office at (212) 682-5722. 

Mass Intentions  
 

Monday, June 12 

 7:10 AM  In Thanksgiving to the Holy Family 
 8:10 AM  Bruna Agnelli 
 12:10 PM  Mary Bright 
 12:40 PM  Aurora Bulusan 
 1:10 PM   Angelo Licata  
 5:10 PM   Dr. Cayento R. Oca 
  

Tuesday, June 13  St. Anthony of Padua,  

   Priest & Doctor of the Church 

 7:10 AM  James Thomas McCulloch  
 8:10 AM  Bob O’Dell 
 12:10 PM  In honor of St. Anthony 
 12:40 PM  Joan Reynolds (Living) 
 1:10 PM   The Holy Father Pope Francis 
 5:10 PM   Souls in Purgatory 

June 14 

 7:10 AM  Thanksgiving to all the Saints 
 8:10 AM  All disabled veterans (Living) 
 12:10 PM  Betty Kern 
 12:40 PM  Fred & Mary Hardt 
 1:10 PM   Aurora Bulusan 
 5:10 PM   Anne Benz 
 

Thursday,  June 15 
 7:10 AM  Fr. William Shelly 
 8:10 AM  Nicholas Ambrosellis 
 12:10 PM  Catherine A. Panzer 
 12:40 PM  Anna Ho (Living) 
 1:10 PM  Mary Barbusca & Ann Stanzione 
 5:10 PM  Susan Gan (Living) 
 

Friday, June 16  

 7:10 AM  Fr. William Shelly 
 8:10 AM  Rosa & Leonardo Mendoza 
 12:10 PM  Eugene Ancheta 
 12:40 PM  Barbara Perez 
 1:10 PM   Joachim Pinto 
 5:10 PM   Elisda Aranguran 
  

Saturday, June  17 

 8:10 AM  Adan Antonio Rosario 
 12:10 PM  Sean Columb 
 5:10 PM  Maryorie McHorney   

 

CHURCH CONTRIBUTIONS 
 
 

Sunday, June 5, 2016   $5,555.00 
Sunday, June 4, 2017   $5,044.00 




